Taxpayef.com Petition

Stand Up. Be Heard! NB: Say No to a Pop Tax

To the Premier of New Brunswick

A sugary drink tax, as proposed by New Brunswick Green Party, is a bad idea for New Brunswick taxpayers. It would
disproportionately hurt the poorest New Brunswickers and would fail to improve health outcomes.

Sugar and fat taxes have been tried in several other places, and they’ve failed. A sugary drink tax would require additional
bureaucracy to create and impose, and with an unsustainable debt load, that’s a cost New Brunswick simply cannot afford.

New Brunswickers already face some of the highest taxes in Canada. The absolute last thing New Brunswickers need is another tax.
The only things a sugary drink tax will make thinner are taxpayers’ wallets.

We the undersigned call on the Government of New Brunswick to reject calls for a sugary drink tax.
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Please copy and distribute. Completed petitions can be emailed to: atlantic.director@taxpayer.com, faxed to: 306.205.8339
or mailed to: 5201 Duke St. PO Box 34077 Scotia Sq, Halifax, NS B3J 1NO



